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Subject: Important Update: State Leadership Conference Date Change 

 

July 20th, 2023 

 

Dear Georgia FCCLA Adviser and Members, 

 

We hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. As the Board of Directors at Georgia FCCLA, we are 

writing to inform you of a necessary change to the dates of our highly anticipated State Leadership Conference. 

Over the past few months, our team has been working diligently to ensure a seamless and impactful event for all 

attendees. However, unforeseen housing/hotel circumstances have arisen, compelling us to make the difficult 

decision of rescheduling the State Leadership Conference. 

 

The new dates for the State Leadership Conference are as follows: 

 

Sunday, March 17th, 2023 to Tuesday, March 19th, 2023 

At the Classic Center in Athens, GA 

 

We understand the inconvenience this change may cause, and we sincerely apologize for any disruptions to your 

schedules or travel plans. As an organization, we prioritize the safety and well-being of all participants, and this 

rescheduling will allow us to ensure a secure and enjoyable experience for everyone involved. Rest assured, this 

alteration in dates does not diminish our commitment to delivering an exceptional conference. 

 

We kindly request your understanding and flexibility during this time of transition. Your support means the world to 

us, and we promise that the State Leadership Conference will be worth the wait. 

 

For further updates and information, please visit our website at www.gafccla.com or feel free to reach out to our 

dedicated team at board@gafccla.com or croberson@gafccla.com . 

 

Thank you for your unwavering support and understanding. Together, we will make this State Leadership Conference 

an unforgettable and transformative experience. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

DJ Youngblood 

Chairperson, Board of Directors 

Georgia Family, Career and Community Leaders of America  

  

Family, Career and Community Leaders of America 

Georgia State Association 
PO Box 840 

Bogart, GA 30622 
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